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9th July 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

London Trip  
 

We are very excited about the London Trip; risk assessments have been completed and all 

details finalised.  
 

The children will need to be in school by 7.45am, so they can be registered, have a visit to 
the cloakroom before boarding the coach ready to set off by 8.00am.  

 
There will be 2 coaches and we ask that you co-operate with which coach you have been 

allocated.  Coach number 1 will be for Owls and Woodpeckers, plus additional staff and 

helpers as they will be dropped off at the IWM for their museum trip. 
 

Coach number 2 will be for Swans, plus helpers, plus any additional adults joining us for the 
coach journey and Matilda musical.  Coach 2 will be dropping at the Churchill War Rooms, 

near the Houses of Parliament.  

 
Owls and Woodpeckers will walk from the IWM at approximately 12.25pm to St James Park 

where we will all meet for lunch at approximately 1.00pm.  We will then all walk to the 
Cambridge Theatre for the Matilda performance which starts at 2.30pm.   

 
After the performance, we will be collected by coach and drive straight to McDonalds, 

Dagenham for our tea.  

 
We are hoping to arrive at McDonalds by 6.15pm and aim to be back in Stratford St Mary by 

7.45pm. These are very rough estimations of timings, however, we will keep in touch via 
Facebook and email.   

 

Packed lunch and drinks in a bag (preferably a rucksack) which the children can carry 
themselves, plus, comfy shoes, sunhats and sun-cream.  

 
If you have any questions, please speak to myself or Mrs Martin tomorrow.  

 

Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Bilner  

Headteacher  

 
 

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

